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﻿From Pam Wootton

 

Hi

I strongly object to segro proposal to amend the original DCO 

If SEGRO is allowed to amend the DCO  it  would open the floodgates to other
developers to adopt the same approach:  ignoring original commitments,
bypassing local planning and flagrantly breaching national government policy.
 

Kind regards Pam Wootton 

Sent from my iPhone




